
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE           MARCH 29, 2021 
 

CITY OF FLORISSANT AND GATEWAY DISPOSAL  
TO CO-HOST THREE FREE BULK PICK UP DAY EVENTS 

 
Mayor Tim Lowery is pleased to announce that the City of Florissant and Gateway Disposal will be 
co-hosting three free bulk pick up events for Florissant residents and the events will be split up by 
Wards.  
 
The first event will take place for Wards 1-3 on Saturday, May 1st in the parking lot at the JFK Center 
located at 315 Howdershell Road.  
 
The second event will take place for Wards 4-6 on Saturday, May 8th at St. Ferdinand Park.  
 
The third event will take place for Wards 7-9 on Saturday, May 15th in the parking lot at the James J. 
Eagan Center located at #1 James J. Eagan Drive.  
 
All three events will start at 8:00 a.m. and end at 11:30 a.m. There will be three more events scheduled 
for the Fall more details to come later. 
 
The following items will be accepted with no exceptions and only two items per household: 
Couches, chairs, tables, mattresses, box springs, area rugs, head and foot boards, bed frames, dressers, 
chest, entertainment centers, lawn equipment but all oil and gas must be drained, and all glass must be 
taped so it does not shatter on parking lot or workers. 
 
Items that will not be accepted: 
Car parts of any kind, batteries, tires, hazardous materials, electronics of any kind, computer monitors 
and printers, construction materials, rock and concrete bricks. 
 
These events are open to city of Florissant residents only.  There will be city staff on hand checking 
for proof of residency as you pull into the parking lot. 
 
*Due to the current mandates that the St. Louis County Department of Public Health have in place, 
masks will be required and social distancing guidelines will be enforced. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Phone (314) 921-5700            Emergency 9-1-1          Fax (314) 921-7111       


